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Club news June 19-26 

 

In the newsletter this week look for information about: 

- The link to the June 19-26th schedule, court procedures, reminders, and codes, 

and round robin or court news 

- Youth program announcement and call for youth club volunteers 

- Did you know? 

 
The link to the June 19-26th schedule, court procedures, reminders, and 

codes, and round robin or court news can be found the club website 

(Summer Play) link: 

Click here: June 20-26,2022 schedule and court information. 

 
The coaches at Red Deer Pickleball Club are at it again…. 

 

Last year was a resounding success so mark your calendars and sign up the 

kids for: 

 

   The Second Annual Summer Youth Camp July 25-29 

Two groups and times: Youth ages 6-10 And Youth ages 11-15. 

Click here for more information on times, costs and how to register (on or 
before June 24) or download the attachment. 

https://reddeerpickleball.com/outdoor-play/
https://files.trackie.com/uploads/redactor/2022-06-19-18-17-51-1112779962-4735.pdf
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All kids ages 6-17 are invited to join our new RDPC Youth Pickleball Club! 

We will be offering 2 hour sessions for youth on Mondays from 12-2 pm in 

July and August. Sign up for the entire month or both months! 

 

Each week we will work on a different skill to help improve their pickleball 

awareness. Following the skill development there will be game play suited 

to the abilities of the participants. 

 

Click here for more information on times, costs and how to register (on o before 

June 24) or download the attachment. 

 

 

https://files.trackie.com/uploads/redactor/2022-06-19-18-19-00-115326780-4735.pdf
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Would you like to get involved with our youth players? The coaching team 

is looking for volunteers to help with our RDPC Youth Club. We need adults 

that are motivated to have a program for the youth and are willing to help 

out with the organization of this new club. 

Contact lessons@reddeerpickleball.com for more information. 

 

Did you know? The coaching team has been very busy since the start of our 

summer season. Over 220 time slots have been made available for members 

to take a skill development session (Let’s Play, doubles clinics, skills and 

drills, progressive session etc). Amazing work!!  

Thank a coach today! 
 

 

 

 

mailto:lessons@reddeerpickleball.com

